
 

Why let other people decide what happens to where we live?  
 

Exclusive Invitation to all Cannington Pre and Primary School Parents/ Children 
 

Cannington is expecting changes over the next few years so the Parish Council has set up a Neighbourhood 
Plan Steering Group to put forward suggestions about the future development of our community. It’s our 
chance to come up with a vision for the future, to think about what we care about in our local area and 
decide what kind of place we want to create.  The Steering Group are holding a special meeting at the 
School next Wednesday 22nd October 2014    2 p.m. - 4 p.m.  when we hope you will come and have a chat 
with us about what you think should be in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
There will be an opportunity to see a display about the recently approved major re- vamp for the Brook 
Street Play Area.  

We are very keen to hear both what you and your children think about the area now and 
how it could be in the future. 

We hope you can find time in your hectic schedules and come to this event at the School.  Coffee and teas 
will be available.   

 

If you want more details please contact the Parish Clerk, Tel: 01278 653322 

Email: canningtonparishcouncil@cannington.org.uk    

 Why let other people decide what happens to where we live?  
 

Exclusive Invitation to all Cannington Pre and Primary School Parents/ Children 
 

Cannington is expecting changes over the next few years so the Parish Council has set up a Neighbourhood 
Plan Steering Group to put forward suggestions about the future development of our community. It’s our 
chance to come up with a vision for the future, to think about what we care about in our local area and 
decide what kind of place we want to create.  The Steering Group are holding a special meeting at the 
School next Wednesday 22nd October 2014    2 p.m. - 4 p.m.  when we hope you will come and have a chat 
with us about what you think should be in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
There will be an opportunity to see a display about the recently approved major re- vamp for the Brook 
Street Play Area.  

We are very keen to hear both what you and your children think about the area now and 
how it could be in the future. 

We hope you can find time in your hectic schedules and come to this event at the School.  Coffee and teas 
will be available.   

 

If you want more details please contact the Parish Clerk, Tel: 01278 653322 

Email: canningtonparishcouncil@cannington.org.uk    

tel:01278
tel:01278

